
Student Loan Forgiveness for  
Former Corinthian College Students   
How to Apply for Student Loan Forgiveness If You Attended Heald, 
Everest, or WyoTech  

If you attended Corinthian Colleges (Heald, Everest, or WyoTech), you may qualify 

for federal student loan forgiveness.  

The U.S. Department of Education is committed to forgiving the federal student loans of eligible former Corinthian 
students. You may qualify for relief if one of the following situations applies to you. 

Situation 1: Corinthian misrepresented job placement rates for your program.  

The U.S. Department of Education determined that Heald, Everest, and WyoTech published misleading job 
placement rates for many programs between 2010 and 2014. If you enrolled in one of these programs during a 
covered time frame, you can apply for loan forgiveness through an expedited process. 
 
What you need to do: 

1. Check to see if your school misrepresented job placement rates for your program when you enrolled. For 
Heald: StudentAid.gov/heald-findings. For Everest or WyoTech: StudentAid.gov/ev-wy-findings.  

2. If you enrolled in one of these programs during a covered time frame, fill out the appropriate application 
form. For the Heald application, visit borrowerdischarge.ed.gov/attestation. For the Everest and 
WyoTech application, visit borrowerdischarge.ed.gov/attestation/EverestWyoTech.   

Situation 2: Corinthian engaged in other misconduct. 

If your program is not listed on the job placement rate findings list linked from #1 above, you may still be eligible for 
loan forgiveness if Corinthian lied to you, misled you, or engaged in other misconduct. With this option, you may 
qualify for loan forgiveness regardless of when you attended or which program you enrolled in. 

 
What you need to do: Complete the application for your school (referenced in #2 above), and in the section called 
“other information” provide a detailed account of your allegations of misconduct. You may also attach a separate 
letter to the form.   

Situation 3: You were attending a Corinthian campus when it closed on April 27, 2015; or you 

withdrew on or after June 20, 2014.  

If this situation applies to you, you may be eligible for a “closed school discharge.” This is the fastest way to receive 
loan forgiveness, but there are certain additional requirements you must satisfy. Under a closed school discharge, 
you will not be required to pay back your qualifying Corinthian federal student loans and you will be refunded any 
amount already paid.    
 
What you need to do: Visit StudentAid.gov/closedschool to review the full requirements for a closed school 
discharge. If you qualify, complete the application and submit it to your federal loan servicer. The application is 
available at StudentAid.gov/closedschoolform.  

Have questions or need help? 

If you have questions about loan forgiveness for former Corinthian students, email FSAOperations@ed.gov or call 
the Department of Education’s hotline: 1-855-279-6207. Representatives are available Monday through Friday from 
8:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. Eastern time. You can also find more information at StudentAid.gov/corinthian.  
 
Beware of student loan scams! You can apply for loan forgiveness for FREE through the U.S. Department of 
Education. We never charge application or maintenance fees, so if you’re asked to pay, walk away.  
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